
Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
 

Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 
 Desford Road 

  Thurlaston 
                                                    Leicester 

16th September 2022                      LE9 7TE 
Telephone: 01455 888243 

      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School will be closed on Monday 19th September as a sign of respect for the late queen and for her state 
funeral. This is a sad time for the country but particularly for her family and are prayers are with them.  
 
The next Gold Award Assembly will be on Monday 26th September. 
 
The after school clubs have begun this week. We had announced the Free Gymnastics Club on Thursday was 
just for class 3 and class 4. However, there is still space so it is being opened to Class 2 and Class 1 subject to 
numbers. Please send a note in on Monday should you wish for your child to attend. 
 
Red Apple Photography will be in school on Friday 23rd September to take individual and family group 
photographs. Photographs of all the children and the families in school will be taken on a no obligation basis. 
School may receive commission on any sales. If you wish to have photographs of family groups including 
preschool children these will be taken from 8:30 until school registration. 
 
School Harvest Service in Church will take place on 30th September at 2pm. The children will be taking part 
and all are welcome. Food donations will be accepted during that week and will be sent to the Fosse Villages 
Food Bank to help families who are struggling at this time. There will be a list of specific items which we will 
send out as soon as we have received it. 
 
The PTA Annual General Meeting has been rearranged for 26th September in school. The meeting will go 
ahead on 26th September however it has been recognised that some may not be able to attend due to this 
change. There will be the option to vote in advance. Nominations will need to be given to Mr Beetham by the 
morning of Wednesday 21st September and slips to vote will be sent out that day. You may vote using the slip 
or in person. If there is only one nomination there will be no vote. Mr Beetham will be the returning officer. 
The positions on the PTA for which nominations are requested are Chair, Vice-chair, Secretary and Treasurer. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 
 
 
 
  

 
 



 
Provisional Dates for your Diary        
30th September - Harvest Service in Church at 2pm 
4th and 6th October – Parents Evenings 
29th November – KS2 Pantomime 
6th and 7th December – KS1 Nativity 
13th December –KS1 Party 
16th December – Carol Service in Church at 2pm.
 
 


